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Today President Obama will sign the Children's Health Insurance Program (SCHIP) Reauthorization

Act into law, extending health care benefits to legal immigrant children and pregnant women. The

Immigration Policy Center’s Director Angela Kelley issued a statement today thanking Congress and

the Administration.
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